
From: Shirley Koob <shirleykoob@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:53 AM 
To: Web E-mail -City Clerks 
Subject: Oct 7 -Standing Policy Committee on Transportation Meeting 

Hello, 
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I am requesting to speak at the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting on October 7th. I would 

like to address Saskatoon Transit's plan to stop posting notices of temporary closures/changes at bus stops. 

I have never spoken at a meeting like this before, so am unsure of the process. Would you please send me 

guidelines of the process? 

Thank you 

Shirley Koob 
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